
NOTICE OF SPECIAL BOARD MEETING 

 

The O’Neill Public School Board of Education (Holt County 

School District No. 45-0007) will hold a public forum at the 

Jr-Sr High School, 540 East Hynes, O'Neill, NE 68763 on 

Monday, October 14, 2019 at 6:15 PM to receive public 

comment regarding the possibility of creating a 6-8 Middle 

School at the Jr. Sr. High School beginning with the 2020-21 

school year.  The  agenda, kept continuously current, is 

available for public inspection in the office of 

the Superintendent of Schools, O'Neill, Nebraska. 


